
To the Members of the Senate Subcommittee On Business and General Government: 

 

Profit motives of the growing cannabis industry in Oregon are placing health outcomes our state has 

worked to initiate and maintain as a result of the Clean Air Act at risk. When considering legislative 

initiatives such as SB 639 please remember that keeping the current language of the Clean Air Act intact 

as a core working principle is essential to your decision making process. Attached you will find a copy of 

a policy paper from the American Nonsmokers' Rights Foundation entitled "Protecting Nonsmokers from 

Secondhand Marijuana Smoke" (2018). I hope you will find it a useful resource.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

Anthony Dean 

Citizen 

Portland, Oregon 

 


